Non-Engagement Letter (After Consideration)  [FP 10]








Dear [client name]:





After consideration, we have concluded that our law firm will not represent you regarding this matter.





This letter is not intended to be an opinion concerning the merits of your case.  In declining to represent you, we are not expressing an opinion as to whether you should take further action in this matter.





You should be aware that there may be strict time limitations within which you must act in order to protect your rights in this matter.  Failure to begin your lawsuit by filing an action within the required time may mean that you could be barred forever from pursuing your action.  Therefore, you should immediately contact another lawyer to obtain legal representation.





We enclose all of the materials that you provided for our review.





Yours truly,


